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Welcome back  

Welcome  

Welcome back to all our pupils, parents, staff and governors and 

welcome to our new parents and their children. We are also pleased to 

welcome to our team Miss Benson in Nursery, Mr Gee in Year 4 for the 

term and Miss Kirby as our PE apprentice.  
 

 

KS2 School dinners 

Please note that school meals now cost £2.30 per day.  Please ensure 

payment is made in advance or on the day, preferably via Wisepay. 
 

PE  

We are pleased that we have retained the Sainsbury’s Silver award for 

our achievements in the academic year 2014/15. Well done to all the 

children and coaches, especially Mr Gallagher and Mrs Clayden for co-

ordinating the sports clubs and events. We look forward to aiming for 

the Gold award this year. 

Royal blue Skorts with the school logo are now available from Top Form 

for girls if they wish to have that as part of their PE uniform. 

Please make sure your children have socks in their PE bags. 
 

School Car Park 

Yellow hatchings have been put down for the safety of the children in 

front of the school gates and by the exit.  Please don’t park or wait 

on the yellow hatchings. 
 

Kingswood – Sunday 13th September to Friday 18th September 

This year Mr Rall and Mrs Phillips have taken the children for the week 

to Kingswood with Mrs Clayden. Mrs Saggers is enjoying teaching Year 

3 for the week. So far the children have enjoyed the activities and 

avoided some of the rain showers. I’m looking forward to visiting during 

the week to see the children participating in their activities. They are 

due back on Friday at around 4pm. 

 

Dahlicious Day – Friday 25th September 

What will your child dress up as this year for our Dahlicious day? 

Perhaps you could share a Roald Dahl book with your child and choose 

their favourite character. If your child would like to dress up we are 

asking for a donation of £2 to go towards replenishing our school supply 

of books.  There will be prizes for the best dressed children including a 

family ticket to Butterfly World. 

  

 

 



 

  
 

 
 

 

 

Dates for the term 
 

Wednesday 16th September Orchestra starts 

Friday 18th September Tumbletots Reception class (10 weeks) 

Friday 18th September Year 6 return from Kingswood 

Wednesday 23rd September Reception teddy presentation 3pm 

Wednesday 23rd September Bedazzled drama club starts 

Wednesday 23rd September PTA 7.30pm Green Class 

Friday 25th September Dahlicious Day  

Friday 25th September  Year 3 swimming 4 weeks 

Tuesday 6th October Individual photos 

Wednesday 7th October Harvest Church service 9.30am 

Wednesday 7th October PTA AGM- all welcome 

Thursday 15th October Year 6 History Day 

Monday 19th October Walk to School Week 

Thursday 22nd October Year 1 Cookie workshop 

Thursday 22nd October Year 4 Cressing Temple Trip 

Friday 23rd October INSET day (no school) 

Mon 26th- Fri 30th Oct Half term 

31st October Closing date for Secondary school admissions 

Friday 6th November Year 4 swimming (4 weeks) 

Monday 9th November Year 5 Egyptian History Day 

Friday 13th November Children in Need Day 

Tuesday 17th November Parent evening 3.30-6.30 

Thursday 19th November Parent evening 4.00-7.00  

Friday 20th November Year 2 Duxford Trip 

Thursday 26th November Year 3 Colchester Castle Trip 

Monday 30th November NO SCHOOL 

Thursday 3rd December Year 1/2 Flu vaccination 

Monday 14th December Last Nursery afternoon session 

Tuesday 15th December FS Nativity 9.15am 

Wednesday 16th December Christmas Church service 9.30am 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas dinner and Pantomime 

Thursday 17th December  KS1 Nativity 9.15am 

Friday 18th December Finish 2pm 
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 


